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VAN EMMON ROAD WORK REQUIRES TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ROAD

WHY: Failing Concrete Box Culvert Must Be Replaced
WHEN:  Wednesday, May 20,2020  8:00 AM until 4:00 PM
WHERE: Van Emmon Rd. Just West of Woodland Dr. — Just East of Ball Field

Please be advised that replacement of a concrete box culvert will require the complete
closure of Van Emmon Road just west of Woodland Drive, approximately 2 mile east
of Illinois Route 47. The roadway will be completely closed to all traffic beginning at
8:00 AM on above date so that a replacement culvert can be installed. Closure is
expected to take just one day to complete.

Crews working for Kendall County Highway Department will work as quickly as
possible to complete the project and reopen the roadway. Safety of the traveling public
is our primary concern. Please respect the road closure and make arrangements to use
alternate routes during this brief closure. Questions can be directed to the Highway
Department at 630-553-7616.
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